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The first meeting of the
Residence Hall Council for the
1975-76 academic year was held
September 15 in the men's se-

/ cond floor project room.
The meeting proved quite

fruitful, lasting well over an
hour. During this time, vari-
ous suggestions and complaints
were voiced. All of the offi-
cers of RHC (Julie Lalo, Pres-
ident; John Kelly, Vice Presi-
dent; Susie Prey, Secretary;
and Alissa Dußois, Treasurer)
were present, as were Mr. Ev-
eritt Binns (Assistant to the
Dean of Student Affairs) and
Mir. Karl Krone (head of Pood
and Housing) •

Some of the'complaints
pertained to cleaning days and
the vending machines. Students
with complex stereo systems and
large rugs complained about the
moving of these objects for
cleaning days. It was suggest-
ed that these people come to an
agreement with the maids to de-
cide what must be moved and
what could stay as is. As for
the vending machines, the com-
plaints were that they are emp-
ty on weekends and that the so-
da machine does not have enough
variety. Hr. Krone agreed t 6
see that the machines stay
stocked and that the soda ma-
chines have a bigger variety of
soda.

Some residents have found
that ping-pong and TV don't mix
well. RHC is trying to figure
out a way to keep the sound of
the games from interfering with
the TV viewers. It was suggest-
ed that a partition be used,
but the partitions aren't sound
proof so another solution will
have to be found.

At the meeting was algo
discussed the Halloween costume
party, to be held on the night
of October 29, in the dorm TV

room. The party will include
a dance and, horror movie, and
prizes for the best costumes.

Jobs Available
The following part time

jobs are available off campus.
Please contact Mr. James White
(M-212) for additional infor-
mation.

Clerk—Sears Roebuck Hazleton
Shopping Plaza
Activity Aide—Adult Group Home,
Hazleton
Desk Clerk—Sharon Motor Inn
Group Leader—YMCA
Casual Residential Advisor—
J«b Gorp
School Bus Driver

Jobs are available under
the eollege work-study program.
This program is a form of fi-
nancial aid and requires that
students have on file with the
University a Parents Confident-
ial Statement (PCS).

Available jobs on campus
include clerical assistants,
library aides, laboratory aides,
classroom aides and groundkeep-
ers.

PCS forms for the 1975-76
academic year are available in
the Student Affairs Office and
may be completed and processed
up to December 1, f 975. Two
weeks after mailing a PCS con-
tact Mr. James White regarding
application for college work
study.
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BAHR HOLDS RECORD

Placekicker Chris Bahr is the
only current Nittany Lion to
hold a school record. He owns
the marks for field goals in a
game (four) and in a season (11).
Bahr also holds school soccer
records for career points and
assists.

overament
Association is currently in the
process of making appropria-
tions to campus clubs and or-'
ganizations.

The inital appropriation
from the University was $4,350,
but a windfall of $2,400 was
later received for a total of
$6,750. This figure is still
$550 short of last year's
$7,300 so economy measures are
necessary. The allocations to
the various clubs on campus are
posted on bulletin boards
around campus. If there are
any questions concerning the
allocations, please contact
the SGA office in the Commons.

In an attempt to ease the
Monday-Wednesday-Friday parking
problem, there has been a Car
Pool Committee formed. The
Committee is at present com-
piling a list of interested
commuting students, their add-
resses and telephone numbers,
and their arrival and departure
times on campus. The Committee
feels that with this informa- *
tion available, there will be
an increase in the number of
car pools, which could result
in financial savings for the
students involved and less ag-
ravation for all concerned.

The SGA is interested in
the opinions of freshmen re-
garding their Orientation Week
experience. Any comments or
criticisms will be appreciated.
Please leave your suggestions


